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Mid-term breaks are just about over and suddenly it feels as though the festive season is round the corner. For most parent groups this is the busiest time of the year - fingers crossed for successful parties, discos, fayres and coffee mornings! This issue is jam packed full of news and info - something for everyone we hope.

Are you your child's Named Person?
Parents and carers should know about the Government's plans to introduce a Named Person for every child in Scotland.  SPTC has raised some concerns about the Children and Young People's Bill: you can read about it on the Government website and our evidence to Parliament is here.  If you have an opinion you want to share, please add a comment on the website!

Getting it Right for Every Child - Survey for Parents and Carers
Have you heard of GIRFEC? Has it made a difference to your family? Government has launched a survey to find out what parents and carers think. You'll find it here.

Generation Science comes to Town!
The Generation Science programme 2014 is packed with fantastic science experiences for Nursery up to P7, with brand new shows alongside the most popular ones. For more information call the box office on 0131 553 0321 or email generationscience@scifest.co.uk.
 
Language Learning in Primary Schools
The European and External Relations Committee of the Scottish Parliament published a report on Government plans for changes to language learning in primary schools. The report was published in June: the Government has published its response.

Reasonable Adjustments?
The SQA has published details of its approach to adjustments that will be acceptable for pupils with additional support needs taking the new qualifications (Nationals 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5). There's an animation and more information here. We believe the rules which will apply to the National 3 and 4 Literacy Units are unfair to the most vulnerable children: you can read why here.

Could you be a SPTC Regional Advisor?
Our team of Regional Advisors are the ones who come out to present our information and training sessions for member PCs and PTAs. If you are interested in sessional evening work during term time, have a keen interest in parental involvement, are a confident presenter and a good listener, get in touch!
	
Qualifications now and then

Have you ever wondered how your qualifications compare with the ones your children are taking?

The Scottish Credit and Qualifications Framework (SCQF) has produced a graphic to help you! Visit the SCQF website for a wide range of information on how different qualifications are rated.
	
Flushed with Success? 

The Children's Commissioner has launched Flushed with Success?, a campaign for improvements to school toilets. It's an issue we often hear about from parents - check it out!
	
Free benefit for members! 

We've partnered with FILMCLUB, an education charity helping teachers and parents set up film clubs in school. It offers many benefits including in-school screenings, online reviewing and close links with the film industry, It's simple and fun, and free!


